
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
February 12, 2013 
 
RE:  LA CROSSE CENTER BATHROOMS 
   REMODEL                                                                     

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the La Crosse Center Bathrooms Remodel 
project: 
 
OLYMPIC BUILDERS GENERAL CONTRACTORS  $101,910.00 
HOLMEN, WISCONSIN 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.    $103,584.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Poellinger, Inc.    $108,400.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.    $108,445.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Borton Construction, Inc.    $113,564.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
The Engineer estimate for the La Crosse Center Bathrooms Remodel project is  
$125,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the base bid and alternates to Olympic 
Builders General Contractors in the amount of $101,910.00. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald     
RT:kn      City Engineer 


